
 

 
 

       26th March 2015 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 8 Religious/Educational Trip 

 
May this season of Lent Keep you close to your promises and God! 
 
As part of the enriching, educative and religious programme of our School, I will be leading the students of 

Year 8 with their form tutors on a Trip on Wednesday 15th, Thursday 16th and Friday 17th April 2015.  
 
This focus of the Trip is on the “Christian Faith Expressed in Arts” with particular references to the 
Christian History and the Gospels. 
 
The venue is the National Museum, Trafalgar Square, London WC2N 5DN.  
 
Therefore: 

 Registration will be 08:25am 

- for 8C, 8D and 8GP1 in the canteen on 15th April 2015 

- for 8A and 8N in the canteen on 16th April, 2015 

- for 8R, 8L and 8GP2 in the canteen on 17th April, 2015 
 Students will leave the school to the museum site at 9:00 am 

 They will be transported by train. Students should come with their travel cards. 

 Free School meals will be provided for students on the free school meal register. Other students 

should kindly come with their lunch packs. 

 All students will be brought back to school between 3:00pm and 3:15pm for registration and 

dismissal. 
 
Please complete the slip below and ensure your child returns the slip to their form tutor by Tuesday 14th 
April 2015.  Failure to submit this form will result in your child not being allowed to attend the trip. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
Fr Benedict Fadoju 

Chaplain 

 

Permission Slip 

Year 8 Religious/Educational Trip – April 2015 
 

 
I, the parent/carer of        in form     give 

permission for my child to attend the National Museum, Trafalgar Square, London WC2N 5DN on the date 
indicated on the letter. 

 

I give permission for my child to travel by Train. I will equally top up the oyster for the day’s trip. 
 

Name of parent/carer:          
 

Signed:            

 
Date:               


